Check-in from Erin L. Ireland

Week of May 11, 2020

Dear Friends,

I hope you all enjoyed the weekend despite the snow! I guess we shouldn't be surprised that Mother Nature had one more trick up her sleeve.

This week we continue with the ABC Countdown to Summer Vacation. Please feel free to let me know if you need any support to complete the activities. Please do send in any pictures or videos of your child completing the assignments. I'd love to add them to the weekly check-in.

I hope you all had a chance to read Mr. Shaw's update, if not you can find it here: https://coredocs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/697654/Parent_Letter_May_8_202_0.pdf. There is very important information in this update regarding returning to school in the fall.

We are still collecting painted rocks for our Rock Flower project. There is a box in the lobby for collection. We are also looking for any children that will be 4 or 5 before October 15, 2020 for preK or kindergarten registration. Please contact Megan Cook (megan.cook@eastonschools.org) for more information.

New learning packets will be available for **grades preK**, **4-6 on Thursday**, **May 14** and for **grades K-3 on Thursday**, **May 20**. These packets will take you through June 12. If you have any questions, please contact your child's teacher or myself.

I hope you all enjoy the rest of the weekend, and fingers crossed there will be no more confusions with Mother Nature on what May weather is supposed to look like. As always, please let your child's teacher or myself know if you need any support. Take care!

~Erin





Contact Us

(7) Facebook

♀ 33 Bangor Road, Easton, ME, U...

erin.ireland@eastonschools.org

(207) 488-7700

eastonschools.org/o/easton-e...

